
 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                   NEW DELHI 

Dated: 30.04.2021 
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: DNB-PDCET 2021 Examination Postponed 
 

1. Pursuant to the recent lockdown/ night curfew/ containment orders imposed in 
various parts of the country due to ongoing surge in COVID-19 cases and in order to 
avoid any inconvenience to the candidates in attending the examination and to 
ensure their safety amidst such pandemic, the National Board of Examinations 
(NBE), in continuation of its notice dated 23.04.2021, has decided to defer the 
conduct of DNB-PDCET 2021 till further notice. 
 

2. Please refer to the NBE websites www.natboard.edu.in and https://nbe.edu.in for 
revised schedule of the DNB-PDCET 2021, as and when notified. 
 

3. For any query, please contact NBE at 022-61087595 or write to NBE at 
helpdesknbeexam@natboard.edu.in 
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